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             PHILIPPINES
Human Rights Council

31st Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review

MEXICO
7 November 2018

The Philippines welcomes the Mexican delegation to this UPR session. 

We acknowledge Mexico for its human rights promotion through the National Human Rights Program 2014 to 2018. We commend it for the enactment of a landmark law on the rights of children and adolescents in 2014, providing a comprehensive legal framework for guaranteeing the protection of children’s rights and the setting up of a system for their protection. 
We welcome its development of a comprehensive strategy and plan of action to prevent human trafficking, particularly of children in the travel and tourism sector. 

We are encouraged by its strong and continued commitment to gender mainstreaming through efforts to integrate gender-responsive governance in public migration policies.   

In a constructive spirit, we recommend the following (for Mexico):

· Ensure allocation of sufficient resources to strengthen programs and measures to address violence against women and children, combat human trafficking, and improve migrants and asylum seekers welfare. 

· Intensify efforts to combat trafficking in persons while strengthening protection and care especially for women and children survivors. 
Thank you, Mister President. END
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